
Here’s What We’ll Be Up To…
Hello Toddler Town Families &

WELCOME NOVEMBER! 

The end of the year is getting closer! Unbelievable! 

November’s theme is

Healthy November 
Students will discuss:

1. Healthy Eating, 

2. Nutritional Facts

3. Fruits and Vegetables

4. Being Thankful, 

5. Turkey, 

6. Native Americans 

7. Pilgrims,

8. Day and Night

Here are some important Dates to remember:

11th SCHOOL CLOSED (VETERANS DAY)

25th and 26th CLOSED (Thanksgiving)

7th –Daylight Savings Time ends

9th Young Readers Day

13th Moms and Dads Day

18th Mickey Mouse’s Birthday

20th Mexican Revolution Day

22nd STOP T\HE VIOLENCE DAY

28TH Hanukkah Begins at Sundown



Please do not forget that due to the 
Pandemic, our center closes promptly at 
5PM. Any time after that, families get 
charged $15 every 10 minutes.

Don’t forget to fill out the CrisisGo
questionnaire at home, before dropping off 
your child. Teachers are ready to scan and re-
take temperature. 

We ask that all our families take the time to review our center! Scan 
the code and it will take you directly where you need to go!

• We want to share with Everyone that Toddler 
Town Currently has Open Enrollment.

• Refer a family member or a friend and receive $100 off 
your tuition after a full month of attendance.

Parents, YOU ARE NOW ABLE TO 
PAY TUITION THROUGH THE 

PROCARE ENGAGEMENT APP. ASK 
US HOW!

Please Don’t forget that payments must be 
made on the 1st & 15th of every month. On 
the first you either pay full tuition, or half of 
the tuition. If you pay only half on the 1st, 
you have until the 15th to pay the other half. 
Late fees will be applied for no payments 
after the first and also to unpaid balances 
after the 15th . 



Hello Parents,

Welcome to the month of November! Students really 

enjoyed our lesson units from the past month. Students 

have also improved in their fine motor skills and 

mastering writing their name. We will continue to practice 

and improve these skills daily. 

During this month, we will continue to learn about FALL/ 

AUTUMN and Pumpkins. Our pumpkin unit is so much fun 

filled with sensory, and science activities. I encourage all 

parents to take your child to a pumpkin patch and share 

pictures with us. We are working on creating our own 

pumpkin patch in the classroom to make our learning 

experience more effective. 

Email: (Mrs. Maritza) Maritza@toddlertownevanston.com OR (Mrs. 

Julissa) at Julissa@toddlertownevanston.com

Or You can reach me at 847-475-1467 Extension 15, 

Thank you!

Mrs. Maritza and Mrs. Julissa
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We sure had a swell time learning about trees, apples, pumpkins, and harvesting. 

We brought our scientific side in all of us by observing, recording, investigating, 

categorizing, tasting, comparing, and concluding answers by narrating our results in 

our journals.  Students were excited to plant their own pumpkins seeds and adding 

them to our green house! Crossing fingers, they will survive in the cold months 

ahead! 

In the month of November, there is so much to discover and learn! We will 

transition to a Healthy November.  We will promote healthy eating by talking about 

great food choices for mealtimes / snack times and the importance of exercising!  

Also, towards thanksgiving week we will stop and talk about what it is to be or feel 

thankful. We will end the month by talking about opposites! Like every month we 

will have our daily journals, weekly focus of a new letter, number, color, and shape! 

If you all have any questions, please don’t hesitate on emailing us either at 

Carina@toddlertownevanston.com or Robert@toddlertownchicago.com

You can also reach us by phone at (847) 475-1467 Ext.14

Thank you!
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Hello parents! We are near the end of the year! Although 

October was good to us, it is now to say goodbye and 

welcome November! We have reached another beautiful and 

exciting month. Throughout this month The Chipmunks will be 

encouraged to understand the meaning of being thankful, the 

meaning of harvest, and FAMILY. We will be celebrating 

cultures and all their unique customs. Parents are welcome to 

bring anything to celebrate this month’s theme, especially 

family portraits to be put up in our classroom! In addition, The 

Chipmunks will continue working on enhancing all their 

educational skills that will allow them to strive to be the best 

they can be!

Please, if you have any questions, feel free to contact 
Me or Mr. Cesar at Ext 13 or email us at 
jasmin@toddlertownevanston.com or 

cesar@toddlertownevanston.com

Thank you, 

Ms. Jasmin and Mr. Cesar
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847-475-1467
1501 Howard Street

Evanston, IL 60202

Welcome to the month of November. October was very fun, children were introduced to Journal time, Harvest, Autumn/Fall, and 

October fun. Students were also introduced to pumpkins to be able to fully study them in November. 

On the last week of October, students enjoyed their Harvest party and photoshoot, thanks to all our bumblebee families for helping 

us make this day happen, it was amazing!

Now that children are beginning to follow routine a lot more, they can focus more on what I am teaching them. We will continue to 

discuss shapes and colors during the month of November, and we will do a lot of matching and sorting. Children will be encouraged to 

use their words and solve problems instead of crying and expecting for things to go their way. We will also continue discussing 

Pumpkins, and will learn more about healthy eating, fruits, vegetables, giving thanks and DAY AND NIGHT, since we will soon come to 

the end of daylight savings. 

Please don’t forget to stay connected with the ProCare engagement app. It’s also important to keep up with the theme of the week to 

continue discussions at home.  I hope everyone enjoys this beautiful month and the new weather.

If you have any questions or concerns, feel free to e-mail me at Norma@toddlertownevanston.com or call us by Phone at 847-475-1467 Ext. 12 or Ext 

16.

You can also Reach out to Ms. Jessica at Extension 12 or by email at Jessica@toddlertownevanston.com

Thank you all again,

…stay safe, and please continue practicing social distancing! 

--Ms. Norma, Ms. Vanessa and Ms. Jessica
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